
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 27, 2018 

 

Jonathan Rioux 

Inspections Director 

City of Portland Maine 

389 Congress Street 

Portland, ME 04101 

jrioux@portlandmaine.gov 

 

RE: 35 Pleasant Street/6 South Street Special Inspections  
Portland, ME 
 

Dear Jonathan, 

I served as the Structural Engineer of Record for the renovations and additions to the building 

located at the corner of Pleasant and South Streets as noted by the above address.  I was 

personally responsible for the structural design and provided periodic on-site review of 

construction for conformance with the design intent.  I interacted with the contractor, architect 

and owner and resolved any structural related construction discrepancies or owner directed 

design changes to ensure the structure complies with the structural design intent.   

 

Concrete testing and rebar inspections were provided by SW Cole and steel bolt and weld 

inspections were performed by White Engineering, LLC. 

 

I am attaching test reports for your record.  Please note that the 28-day concrete strength test 

for the garage slab came up a bit low but it is not a structural concern.  I am also confident that 

the 56-day break of the remaining slab cylinder will come up to the specified design strength of 

3,000 psi.   

 

I trust this letter and the attached reports will satisfy the City of Portland’s inspection 

requirements.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.  Thank you.   

 

Sincerely,  

Becker Structural Engineers, Inc. 

 

 

Paul B. Becker, PE, SECB 

President 

 

 

Cc via email Jeanine Bourke 

jbourke@portlandmaine.gov 


































